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ADVISORY
August 10, 2020
0OSDsS-ICT-AD

Per Division Memorandum No. 146 s. 2020 dated July 20, 2020, Advisory No. 49 s. 2020 dated July 27, 2020,
Advisory No. 51, 2020 dated July 29, 2020, and Advisory No. 57 s. 2020 dated August 10, 2020- DIVISION WEBINAR-WORKSHOP
ON THE UTILIZATION OF DEPED PROVIDED ACCOUNTS(GMAH./OSGS), OPEN EDUCATIONAL RESOURCES {OER), KOTOBEEAND
FREE ONLINE APPLICATION TOOLS FOR THE DEVELOPMENT OF INTERACTIVE MODULES FOR 215" CENTURY LEARNING

TO : Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
SDO Chiefs & Staffs
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary & Secondary School Heads
District/School ICT Coordinators
Key Teachers in all Learning Areas
All other concerned

We would like to inform the participants of the Division Webinar-Workshop on the Utilization of DepEd Provided
Accounts{Gmail/0365), Open Educational Resources (OER}, Kotobee and Free Online Application Tools for the Development
of Interactive Modules for 21t Century Learning on August 20-22, 2020(Batch 1) that it will be rescheduled on Aug 25-27, 2020
(Batch 1) because some of our Speakers will attend the Regional Webinar-Workshop on the Development of Interactive
Module using Kotobee {Proficiency OER) via Google Meet on August 20-22, 2020.

For queries, you may contact CP # 09291383262 or e-mail at ictunit.ctd@deped.gov.ph .

For immediate dissemination and compliance of all concerned.
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